FEDERAL RESERVE BANK OF DALLAS

April 18, 1939

Honorable Marriner S. Eccles, Chairman Board of Governors of the Federal Reserve System Washington, D. C.

Dear Mr. Eccles:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter of April 11, stating that you hope to be able to pay Dallas and this bank a visit during the annual convention of the Texas Bankers Association, May 16 to 18.

We are greatly pleased to learn that you now think it will be possible for you to make the trip, and I am sure that the Texas bankers will all appreciate the honor of your presence.

Trusting that nothing will prevent your coming and assuring you that we are looking forward to your visit with high anticipations, I am

Yours very truly,

J.H. Muritt